Aug 2004

Braving Winter Winds

Winter has been a relatively quiet time in our Zonta calendar, lots of frosty mornings and “in front of the fire” evenings. 

However in June we were, once again, very visible at the Pinaroo Fete. Pinaroo is our local retirement home and we can always be counted on for hot pies and cold drinks. Several fellowship evenings were spent supporting the local Qld Arts Council branch at their presentations of Rough Red and X-Collective along with a local production of The Sentimental Bloke.

In July we braved a very chilly, windy day to have a fun brunch at a member’s home. Ably cooked by a couple of HonZons, we took the opportunity to invite some guests along and hopefully interest them in joining our club.  

Big news coming up is the purchase of the Zonta Girl’s Caravan which we hope will be very useful in all future fundraising
